WILLARD CITY
CITY COUNCIL
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

Willard City Council gives notice that on Thursday, July 14, 2022, at 6:30 p.m., at the Willard City Council Chambers 80 West 50 South Willard Utah 84340 the City Council will hold a public hearing to receive and consider public comments regarding the following: 
Notice of proposed annexation of Willard Land LLC. and Willard Farm Development Corp. property, consisting of approximately 142.86 acres. (Known as Old Farm)
The public is invited to review and inspect all information available concerning such proposal(s) at the Willard City Offices during the regular office hours, 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Monday through Thursday and 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. on Friday. The public or any interested parties may present written or oral testimony to the Willard City Council concerning the proposed action at the aforementioned time and place.
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	Certificate of Posting
The undersigned, duly appointed City Recorder, does hereby certify that the above notice and agenda was posted within the Willard City limits on this 27th  day of June, 2022 at the following locations: 1) Willard City Hall Noticing Board 2) Willard City Website willardcity.com 3) the Public Notice Website: http://www.utah.gov/pmn/index.html . 
This notice is scheduled to be published in the Box Elder News Journal June 29, 2022
Susan K Obray
Willard City Recorder

